

June 29, 2017

Ms. Emily Griffey Voices for Virginia's Children 701 E. Franklin St., Suite 807 Richmond, VA 23219

Dear Emily,

Thank you for including me in your 2017 Voices for Virginia's Children Candidate survey. I applaud your efforts to ensure that voters are well informed before voting in upcoming November elections so that they are well represented in the General Assembly. I am looking forward to continuing to serve the citizens of the 83<sup>rd</sup> House of Delegates district.

I understand the value of surveys and pledges for candidates who have not held elected office. However, I believe it is too easy for a candidate to say one thing on a survey or sign a pledge, and vote another way when elected. I have cast approximately 9000 votes since entering the General Assembly. I respectfully ask that you and others at Voices for Virginia's Children review my voting record on <a href="https://www.legis.state.va.us">www.legis.state.va.us</a>.

I also strongly encourage constituent groups and other legislative stakeholders to visit me either in Richmond or in my district office to voice their support or opposition to pending legislation. Much of my time and effort during session is spent in discussions with my colleagues, groups and reviewing constituent correspondence gaining insight and input prior to voting on bills.

I sincerely value your involvement and input on issues that are of concern to you. My door is always open. Again, I welcome you to visit me at the General Assembly during session at any time and I would also be happy to meet with your members who reside in the 83<sup>rd</sup> district in my district office prior to session.

Please do not hesitate to call my district office at (757) 633-2080 to schedule a meeting or phone conference. I can also be reached anytime via email at <a href="mailto:delcstolle@house.virginia.gov">delcstolle@house.virginia.gov</a>.

Respectfully

Christopher P. Stolle, M.D.

CPS/cd